
Maxwell High School Rodeo 
P.O. Box 788, Maxwell, CA 95955   (530)438-2693      

www.maxwellrodeo.net  
VENDOR APPLICATION 

The Maxwell High School Rodeo is the last free rodeo in california. The 94th annual rodeo is 
scheduled for Saturday May 17. We would like for you to join us and be a part of this event. 

Please fill out and return application by May 1st, 2025 
Please type or print legibly 

 
VENDOR NAME:____________________________________________________________ 
 
CONTACT NAME:___________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS:________________________________________________________________ 
 
CITY:____________________________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE:_________________________FAX OR EMAIL:_____________________________ 
  
FOOD VENDOR:____________________________________________________________ 

 
(Brief description of All products you plan to sell or menu with prices. Colusa County Health permit 

Required for all food vendors.) 
 

SELLING VENDOR:_________________________________________________________________ 
 
(Brief description of ALL products you plan to sell)_________________________________________ 
 

The rodeo will continue rain or shine. You must be willing to continue to participate with your 
Booth if weather conditions turn for the worse. You must also bring all of the necessary 

equipment that is required for displaying your products. Electricity will not be available and the 
booths will not be in a covered area. 

 
We (name of business)________________________________________understand that the 
Maxwell School Rodeo is not responsible for any theft or damages that may occur during the 
rodeo. That we will continue to display our products rain or shine. 
 
Vendor representative:_______________________________________________________ 
Date:_____________________________________________________________________ 



 
 
 
 
 
 


